
Parents of Firbank Grammar and Brighton Grammar
are invited to attend a Parent Information Session
focused on cyber safety, presented by former
member of Victoria Police, Susan McLean. Serving
as a member of Victoria Police for 27 years, Susan
is one of Australia’s top experts in cyber safety,
widely known as the ‘cyber cop’. Susan was the first
Victorian Police Officer appointed to a position
involving cyber safety and youth.

ABOUT 

DATE AND TIME
Wednesday, 16 November 2022 
7.00 p.m. 

LOCATION
Firbank Grammar Senior School CCA
Gate 8, Middle Crescent, Brighton, VIC 3186

RSVP
https://www.trybooking.com/CDUTI

https://www.trybooking.com/CDUTI

